ADDENDUM NO. 1

DATE: February 8, 2019

TO: All Bidders

FROM: Julie Smith Maxwell, Procurement Specialist
SUBIJECT: Addendum No. 1 - Bus Stop Shelters and Related

Passenger Amenities
SUBMISSIONS DUE: March 7, 2019, at 11:00:00 a.m. Eastern Time

This addendum is being published to respond to questions regarding the above-referenced
Invitation to Bid. This addendum becomes a part of the Contract Document and modifies the

original specifications as noted.

Question 1: Will the City consider steel tube frame structures instead of aluminum posts
structures?

Response: No. The City does not accept this substitution.
Question 2; Is there a way to get actual structure plans?

Response: The City does not have structure plans to provide. Such material could
possibly be available from a manufacturer’s engineering staff.

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1



